
Don’t miss the 7:15pm special presentation on
the CDAA’s Past, Present and Future

The Canadian Dental Assistants Association invites
Prince Edward Island Dental Assistants to come
together for a meet & greet in Charlottetown!

Prince Edward Island
Dental Assistants

Meet & Greet!

To RSVP email lwirth@cdaa.ca
by Friday, May 30th

June 10th, 6:30-8:30pm

Confederation Centre for the Arts
Charlottetown, PEI


